From:

To: PlanningPolicy

Subject: Theale proposed building works
Date: 01 February 2023 16:12:52

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

I refer to the proppsal below:

e 40 homes on Whitehart Meadow. Whitehart Meadow is the
area of land between the Woodfield Way estate and the M4.

e 60 homes on the site of the old Theale sewage works. This
would be off the end of Blossom Lane.

| have been a resident of [Jj for 16 enjoyable years and wish to
oppose this plan. There is only one surgery in Theale, one primary
school and one secondary school. Today, | have seen a noticeboard
from Croudace Group announcing building on greenfield near the A4
roundabout. Planning permission is for approximately 230 homes on
this site. Please stop. Theale does not need more homes! The additional
cars in the village will be dangerous as the High Street is quite narrow
and 'near misses' do occur.





